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Dear Girls Camp Camper,  

 

Welcome to Girls Camp! Are you excited for a great time at Fort Wilderness? We 

sure hope so. We are getting ready for an awesome week of camp at Adventure 

Outpost! As you prepare, there are a few things we wanted to share with you: 

 

This summer, we’re diving into the theme "Come and Feast," inspired 

by Psalm 107:9— “For He satisfies the longing soul, and the hungry soul He fills 

with good things.” God invites us to His table, offering a feast that goes beyond just food—though His 

blessings in our lives are certainly abundant! More importantly, He provides the spiritual nourishment 

our souls crave. Throughout the week, we’ll explore how God calls us into a deeper relationship with 

Him and how He faithfully provides everything we need to live a full and meaningful life. Come 

hungry—body, heart, and soul—and get ready to feast on His goodness! 

 

We can’t wait for your arrival and have an unforgettable week planned just for you! Along with 

engaging Bible teaching, you’ll enjoy swimming, canoeing, fishing, capture the flag, the low ropes 

course, a campout, and so much more. 

 

To wrap up the week, get ready to groove at our Disco Slumber Party-themed banquet! Feel free to 

bring a fun costume and join us for a night of music, laughs, and celebration. See you soon! 
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Our speaker for the week will be Emily Rygh.  

Here is message from Emily: Fort Wilderness has been one of my favorite 

places on the planet since I first came as a camper at 3 years old.  It's been 

the place where I met Jesus and a place of great growth over the years. It's 

been a great privilege to serve in a variety of places at camp... from the 

dish room, to leading True North, to getting to serve on the board of 

directors. (But, being at girls' camps is one of my very favorite!). I live in 

Oshkosh, WI where I serve on a regional leadership team with Cru. The 

joys of my life are my kiddos Ellee (Cam), Isaac, Hannah, and Josiah. I 

can't wait to hang with your girls this summer!! 

 

Important Information for Parents: 

 

🔹🔹 Got Questions? We've Got Answers! 

This summer, we've created a helpful video covering frequently asked questions about allergies, swim 

tests, cabins, and more! Check it out here: Adventure Outpost – Answering Common Questions. 

 

🔹🔹 Camper Pick-Up Safety 

To ensure a smooth and secure camper pick-up process, all parents or guardians must present a photo 

ID at check-out. Please remind anyone authorized to pick up your child to bring their ID. All approved 

individuals must be 18 years or older. 

 

🔹🔹 Severe Nut Allergies 

For the safety of all campers, please do not send any packages containing nuts or peanut butter. We 

appreciate your cooperation in keeping our camp a safe environment! 

 

🔹🔹 We've Gone Digital! 

All forms, including medical and risk release documents, are now online. Log in to 

your Fort Wilderness account at register.fortwilderness.com or scan the QR code to 

complete your forms. 

 

Thank you for helping us make this summer an incredible and safe experience for 

everyone! 

 

We’re looking forward to seeing you soon!  

God Bless! 

Jordan Koehn  
Jordan Koehn  
Adventure Outpost Director  

 

https://youtu.be/Cked8j4w0nw?si=viaDLNlJnEDEkxo0
https://events.circuitree.com/fortwilderness/

